
    
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

   
  

 
      

 
 

        
      

  
   

 
  

      
  

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

December 1, 2021 

Statement from OMB Deputy Director for Management Jason Miller 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“The National Space Council” 

This executive order establishes the National Space Council (Council) to advise and 
assist the President on space policy and strategy. Implementing this executive order 
would have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of 
this executive order include adding four agencies as members of the Council to ensure the 
benefits of space activities are better applied to more Americans, providing a mechanism 
for aligning these priorities with the budget process, and planning for the establishment of 
a transparent policy development process. Implementing this executive order would have 
no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues 
to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2022. The 
agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include the Department of 
State, Department of Defense, Department of the Interior, Department of Agriculture, 
Department of Commerce, Department of Labor, Department of Transportation, 
Department of Energy, Department of Education, Department of Homeland Security, 
Office of the Director of National Intelligence, Office for Science and Technology 
Policy, Office of the Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff, and National Aeronautics and 
Space Administration. 


	EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

